LAS VEGAS HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF ANNUAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING – 05/07/14
The annual meeting of the Las Vegas High School Alumni Association (“LVHSAA”) Board of Directors was held in the cafeteria at Las Vegas High School, 6500 E. Sahara, Las Vegas, NV immediately following the Annual Membership Meeting of the LVHSAA.   The following eight out of nine of the directors were present, providing a quorum:

Rollie Gibbs, President



Patty Haack, Secretary/Treasurer


Jeff Harmon


Michael Hogan



Carole Inghram Montalto


Bruce Langson, Vice President

Matt Shlisky


David Williams





Director Kae Jones Bogdanovich was unable to attend.

Rollie Gibbs opened the meeting and then asked Patty Haack, Secretary/Treasurer, to conduct the remainder of the meeting.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 2014-2015
A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously approved to re-elect the existing officers of the LVHSAA Board of Directors:


Rollie Gibbs, President


Bruce Langson, Vice President


Patty Haack, Secretary/Treasurer

RATIFICATION OF CORPORATE ACTIONS
A motion was made and seconded, and unanimously approved by all attending directors that all activities and transactions reported by the LVHSAA Board of Directors and reflected on the books and records of the LVHSAA to date are deemed to have been taken in the best interest of the corporation and are hereby ratified, affirmed and approved.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of the May 30, 2013 meeting were unanimously approved by the Board without any changes.

FINANCIAL REPORT

The Financial Reports from LVHSAA inception through current date were reviewed and unanimously approved by the Board.

OLD BUSINESS

There was no Old Business.
NEW BUSINESS

There was no New Business.
NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETINGS
The next Annual Board of Director’s Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 28, 2015, subject to availability of a location, which has not yet been determined.
The next regular Board of Director’s Meeting was scheduled for Sunday, June 8, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. at Patty’s house.  The meeting will be posted on the LVHSAA website and is open to all LVHS alumni.

Any corrections to these minutes will gladly be accepted at the next meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Patricia M. Haack, Secretary/Treasurer
LVHS Alumni Association
